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      We are very proud that the team have    
 been shortlisted for another award!  

 Best wishes 

  Gail & Thomas Kelly  

Saying Farewell to the Queen 

Due to the death of the Queen we 
made a number of changes to our 
planned activities in September.  
We watched all the significant 

events in the days preceding the 
funeral and we visited the church 
next door to sign the condolence book, the book 

was also then bought to Margaret House for     
residents to sign that couldn’t get there. 

After watching the funeral, we had a special      
afternoon tea featuring the Queen’s favourite    
Rich Tea Chocolate Cake, which we made at       

Baking Club together with marmalade sandwiches. 
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 Margaret House Finalists Again!!! 

We are delighted to say that after         
winning the Award in 2021, the team are 
once again Finalists for the ‘Best Initiative 
in Care’ Award at this prestigious event.  
This year it is for the introduction of our 
very popular ‘Supper Clubs’ and ‘Culture 
Clubs’.   The winner will be announced at 
the Awards ceremony  held in Leicester in 
early December. 

Resident’s Artwork displayed on  
the National Day of Art in    

Carehomes 

The waterlilies piece that         
resident’s created was on display 
at an art exhibition, attended by 
the Mayor on 24 Sept   We  hope 
you agree -
we have 
some very 
talent artists    
living at 
Margaret 
House!! 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

 

We paid our respects and said our 

own farewells to the Queen 
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We have           

enjoyed being 

both outside   

and having tea 

with friends      

indoors 
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We have been showing our     

more creative & artistic  sides 
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The Magic Table and Kiddley 

Divey sessions got us all involved 
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We managed to have an awful 

lot of fun with just a few pom 

poms and some music! 


